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.

One of our members ‘Gaye Young’ is doing a personal coaching course, independent of the
club, and is looking for a volunteer to complete the practical part of her course.
All this will involve is 3 x 1 hour sessions, online, at a time of your choice.

Please read the attached and if you can volunteer that would be great.
Since injury has prevented her running herself, Gaye has done so much for the club and the
youngsters in particular, it would be good if just one of us could help out.
Although independent of the club, the skills picked up on this course will benefit her and her
coaching of our youngsters

Thank you

Billy

..
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